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NOTIFICATION
Corrigendum
[bookmark: spsDateCommunication][bookmark: spsMember]The following communication, received on 27 April 2018, is being circulated at the request of the delegation of the United States of America.

_______________


TITLE: Labeling of Certain Household Products Containing Methylene Chloride; Supplemental Guidance; Correction
AGENCY: Consumer Product Safety Commission
ACTION: Guidance; correction
SUMMARY: The Consumer Product Safety Commission is correcting supplemental guidance on the Labeling of Certain Household Products Containing Methylene Chloride, which appeared in the Federal Register of 21 March 2018. The document provides guidance regarding labeling to warn of acute hazards associated with paint strippers containing methylene chloride. This correction provides the appropriate link to the petition briefing package and the format of a warning label.
[bookmark: spsTitle]DATES: This correction is effective 26 April 2018. As established in the supplemental guidance, the guidance document became applicable on the date of its publication in the Federal Register, 21 March 2018.
[bookmark: spsMeasureAddress]https://members.wto.org/crnattachments/2018/TBT/USA/18_2268_00_e.pdf
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